
   

 

Freedom of Information Act Request 

Ref: FOI 23-24 04 Date issued: 31 May 2023 

Subject Indonesia Labour Providers applying for a GLAA Licence 

 

Question(s): 

I want to know the number of labour provider from Indonesia have applied GLAA Licence. 

Response: 

We have recorded that 14 labour providers based in Indonesia have applied for a GLAA 

licence. 

 

You may also be interested in looking on our Public Register to see which labour 

providers currently hold a GLAA licence. You can search the Register by country too.  

 

https://glass.gla.gov.uk/pr/s/

